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8 e)  PROPOSED ARGYLL & BUTE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 

 Members were asked to consider a report by the Development Policy Manager, 

which requested their approval of the Proposed Argyll and Bute Local 

Development Plan (LDP) subject to any changes required to be made, for a 3 month 

period of public consultation commencing in Mid-January 2013. 

 

Decision 

 

1. Agreed to note the contents of the submitted report. 

 

2. Agreed to request that wording at 2.3.2 of Helensburgh and Lomond Spacial 

Strategy  be amended to reflect the role of tourism to the area. 

 

3. Agreed that all reference to  the word ‘Gateway’ for Helensburgh and 

Lomond should be amended to adjoining where appropriate. 

 

4. Agreed to congratulate the officers involved in the production of this plan, 

and to note that any other minor drafting errors or omissions would be 

addressed. 

 

(Ref: Report by Development Policy Manager, dated 11 December 2012, 

submitted) 

 
 
 


